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SERVICE BULLETIN # 67 
 

1220 HUB 
 
 The purpose of this bulletin is to advise that our 1220 hub is 
OBSOLETE effective immediately.  Castings to produce the hub are 
no longer available. 
 
 There is no direct replacement for the 1220 hub however; you 
have the option of using our 1221 hub as a replacement.  There are 
differences between the 1220 and the 1221 in weight, drum pilot, 
drum mount and stud type. 
 
 If the 1221 is used as a service replacement for the 1220, the 
entire assembly must be replaced.  Brake drums used on the 1220 
and 1221 are not interchangeable. 
 
 The 1221 can be used as an OEM (Production) replacement for 
the 1220 on D22 axle type applications. 
 
 If you have any questions regarding this change, please contact 
us at the address and phone number shown in this bulletin or at 
sales@webbwheel.com.
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